
Wealth Vantage Advisory Continued Business Operations 

As the situation with COVID-19 unfolds and the Movement Control Order from 

18th to 31st March 2020, Wealth Vantage Advisory remains committed to 

provide essential financial services while doing our part to help stop the spread 

of the virus. 

 

1. As per the Securities Commission and Bank Negara Malaysia notification for 

capital market intermediaries to continue operations, Wealth Vantage Advisory 

business operations will continue. 

 

2. We have established a work from home policy for all our advisors utilising 

technology to continue working with our clients and partners. 

 

3. Our business premises are open in restricted capacity with prior appointment 

necessary. 

 

We will continue to provide further updates and communications. If you have 

any queries, please contact your advisor or email hi@wealthvantage.com.my 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Rafiq Hidayat 

Managing Director 

Wealth Vantage Advisory 

 

References: 

https://www.bnm.gov.my/index.php?ch=en_press&pg=en_press&ac=5012&lan

g=en 

https://www.sc.com.my/resources/media-releases-and-announcements/sc-

capital-market-to-operate-as-usual 


